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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: rkillian43@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:24 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Proposed Rate Increases

[EXTERNAL] 

 
The letter informing us that PSE is raising our rates effective 2023 by 15.8% is beyond criminal, in both myself and my 
wife's opinion. We are approaching 80 years of age and have lived at our current address since 1989. We have raised 6 
children who all attended public schools and local colleges. But it seems PSE is bound and determined to force us into 
poverty by what we think is unrealistic increases in rates. We can only hope the politicians who regulate PSE will act on 
behalf of the thousands of customers who could be financialy ruined. 


